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The architects, Crabtree Rohrbaugh and Associates (CRA), will provide an initial report on the district
facility assessment. The evaluation categories in the assessment includes: site conditions, exterior envelope,
building structure, interior building conditions, HVAC systems, plumbing, and electrical.

The assessment will aid in confirming the current deferred maintenance projects and potentially identifying
additional projects. The assessment document is available for review using this link.

Next steps begin in April and include refinement of the narratives, developing a budget for the projects as
well as creating a prioritization and assignments within the five-ten year capital plan.

An update on the development of the educational program from the Park Forest Middle School will be
shared.

6.A.

https://www.scasd.org/cms/lib/PA01000006/Centricity/Domain/3725/3688%20SCASD%20Narrative%20Facility%20Reports.pdf

